
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 18 By Councillor Bruce for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 26 October 2017  

   

Question (1) Why did it take over 3 months to get the street lights back on 

for the section of Lanark Road West between Bridge Road & 

Ravelrig Road in Balerno? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Since work has been done on Q1, why are the lights on 24 

hours a day (apart from one which doesn’t come on at all) 

on this stretch of road? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Lampposts appear to have codes associated with them – 

why do these not appear on the Council Website or on 

lampposts themselves?  (responses from the street light 

team note codes which if made available would assist in the 

identification of those reported as being faulty). 

Answer (3)  
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